From: Bradley Ryan

Sent: 29 November 2016 12:41

To: Young, Tony

Subject: RE: Advertisement consent application - 2016/5657/A - 37-51 Highgate Road

Tony

Apologies for not responding previously, | must of missed the email.

In relation to the sighage | can confirm that we are proposing to be consistent with the adjacent
Maple Building signage as that is part of our agreement with the Landlord and that our sign has
been designed to match the adjacent sign. Therefore we will only be illuminating the lettering to
be match the design.

If you provide any further information then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Many thanks

Kind Regards

Bradley Ryan
BUILDING SURVEYOR
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Triglyph Property Consultants Limited
Eldon House, 2-3 Eldon Street, London EC2M 71S



